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COVID-19 SAFE WORKING PRACTICES 

ON SITE 

Keeping you and our teams safe during these uncertain times is 

our top priority. Our new systems of work will ensure we take 

every step possible to ensure the health and safety of every 

person we come into contact within the course of our daily work 

including staff, clients, residents, supply chain and general 

public. 

We remain committed to protecting our clients, their residents 
and our employees by safely completing our work in line with 
Government guidelines. 

 
Christmas Holidays 
Our site will be closed  

from  

24th Dec 2020 - 3rd Jan 2021 
For out of hours emergencies  

relating to our work, please call 

01322 660226 

Welcome to our December Newsletter. We hope that you find the information we are 

providing helpful. We certainly appreciate your patience during these major works and 

would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a Merry Christmas 

and a very Happy New Year. 

Andrew 

Site Manager 

Ahmed 

Resident Liaison Officer 

07803 509 946 

Or 

0800 023 1722 

Programme Changes 

We appreciate that the programme dates have changed . This is due to 
the ventilation ducting, requiring design changes and extra surveys. 

We will of course write to you in the New Year with an updated 
programme of works. 



Works Last Month 

“The Riddler” 

I have no eyes, but once I could see. 
Once I had thoughts, but now I am 
empty. What am I? 

 

 

Answer at bottom  
of page. 
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Works This Month 

The Riddler answer:  A skull 

We really welcome 

your feedback on 

how we are doing 

and would love it if 

you would take the time to tell us what you think. 

Good or bad  – we want to hear it! 

This will help us deliver the best service we can.  

Email: WCCenquiries@unitedliving.co.uk  or talk to 

one of the site team when you see them. 


